
TACVPO is right around the corner! 
 
Texas Veterans Commission, Veterans Education Department (VetsEd) appreciates your support of 
service members, veterans, and their families.  Thank you for all you do to support them! 
We talk with many of you on a regular basis, and some just occasionally.  And, most of those 
conversations are done over the phone or through email.  But...we'd love to talk you in person at the 
TACVPO Conference and sit with you one-on-one to answer any questions you might have.   
 
On March 18, we will have some time set aside to speak with you personally.  If you are interested in 
sitting down with our team, look at the schedule provided in the link, sign up for an available slot, and 
let us know what you want to talk about.   
Please note that we will have two teams available:  one for VA/SAA questions, and one for our State 
Programs.  Please read below to ensure you set time the team that can best answer your 
questions.   
 

• Please select a time with the "SAA (Prgm Approvals/Compliance) Team" for all questions 
related to GI Bill program approvals, compliance, or VA school certifying official processes, 
or similar. 

 

• Please select a time with the "TVC Hazlewood/Education Coordinators" team for all 
questions related to the administration of Hazlewood benefits, assistance with supporting 
documents, providing veteran services on campus, connecting veterans to services, or 
similar. 

 
Again, thank you for all you do!  We appreciate the time and effort you give not only to our military 
community but to all those enrolled in your programs 
 
 
Sue E. Jevning, SPHR, SHRM-SCP, CPLP 
Director, Veterans Education 
Texas Veterans Commission 
512-463-6160 
254-727-2009 (mobile) 
sue.jevning@tvc.texas.gov 
  

  
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including any attachments, may contain confidential 
information intended only for the addressee(s). If you are not an intended recipient of this 
message, be advised that any reading, dissemination, forwarding, printing, copying or other 
use of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message 
in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply message and delete this e-mail 
message and any attachments from your system. 

 
 
GI Bill® is a registered trademark of the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs (VA). More information about 
education benefits offered by VA is available at the official U.S. government Web site 
at https://www.benefits.va.gov/gibill.  
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